
Date: June 21, 2024
From: acknowledgement@cap.org
To: David L. Brown, DO (brownd25@ccf.org)
Subject: CAP# 1660301 is still accredited by the CAP



  
 Dear Dr. Brown:

 

Cleveland Clinic/Union Hospital Laboratory, in Dover, Ohio under the direction of

David L. Brown, DO is accredited by the College of American Pathologists’ CAP

Accreditation Program.

 

Accreditation is a continual process.  A laboratory remains accredited until otherwise

notified.  Accreditation does not necessarily terminate on the expiration date of the

Accreditation certificate.

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call 800-323-4040. 

 

 Thank you.

College of American Pathologists

325 Waukegan Road

Northfield, IL 60093

800-323-4040 | 847-832-7000
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